24 November 2020

Dear [N

Official Information Act request - 13204

We are in receipt of your email dated 1 November, 2020 requesting the following
information under the Official Information Act 1982:-

1) The total annual amount invoiced for treatment of people not eligible for
publicly funded health services in New Zealand broken down by year since

2014.
FY2020 FY2019 FY2018 FY2017 FY2016 FY2015 FY2014
$2,303,482 | $2,227,800 | $1,720,747 | $1,722,610 | $1,392,282 | $1,715,718 | $1,582,798
2) a) How much of the cost has been paid
The cost that was paid (together with balances which were written off) is:-
FY2014 to FY2020
$11,057,642
b) and how much is overdue
as at 30 June, 2020
$1,500,541
3) What were the top three bills for each year
FY2020 FY2019 FY2018 FY2017 FY2016 FY2015 FY2014
$248,104 | $118.522 | $ 95,737 $ 82,365 $108,834 | $58,114 $ 74,843
$245,506 | $ 87,036 $ 94,082 $ 56,302 $ 86,921 $ 54,649 $ 62,393
$146,511 | $73,133 $ 70,242 $ 50,839 $ 61,951 $ 48,250 $ 49,718




All information has been quoted as GST inclusive. The years stated are our
Financial Years, ending 30 June each year.

Waikato DHB supports the open disclosure of information to assist community
understanding of how we are delivering publically funded healthcare. This includes

the proactive publication of anonymised Official Information Act responses on our
website from 10 working days after they have been released.

Yours sincerely,
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MARK CAWTHORNE
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR FINANCE, PROCUREMENT AND SUPPLY CHAIN





